THE WHITE HOUSE WASHINGTON September 11, 1987

Dear Mr. Crooks:

I was delighted to learn about the program you started of planting a tree for a deceased student, alumni or faculty member at your school. Your story has touched me deeply. This great country of ours was built through the dedication, faith, and hard work of individuals, and it continues to flourish today because those same qualities are alive and well in people like you. I applaud your achievements and wish you many more years of happiness and fulfillment.

Nancy joins me in sending our best wishes.

Sincerely,

Ronald Region

Mr. Richard Crooks Cordova Senior High School 2239 Chase Drive Rancho Cordova, California 95670